GLEN WILLIAM NSW 2321

16th November 2016

DIRECTOR RESOUCRE ASSESSMENTS - PLANNING SERVICES
c/-The Secretary

NSW Department of Planning and Environment, Planning Services
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Martins Creek Quarry Project SSD 14 6612 - Letter of Support
Dear Sir

I support the Martins Creek Quarry Project.

I work as a truck driver transporting materials from Martins Creek Quarry.

The quarry directly and indirectly provides employment for many local people. I am
concerned if there is a reduction of output from the quarry this impact on jobs in
the lower Hunter, especially the local council areas of Dungog, Maitland, Port
Stephens and surrounds.

The quarry supplies products to these local councils for roads and other public
structures. Without the Martins Creek Quarry these products will have to be
imported at increased cost to these local councils.

Local communities in the Hunter need the benefits provided by Martins Creek
Quarry — employment and economic benefits.

The proponent has encouraged companies and drivers to sign the Voluntary Code
of Conduct, further demonstrating our commitments to addressing issues raised by
local communities.

I have not made a reportable political donation and I wish for my details not to be
made public.






